

1 Watch. Then read, write and match.

the Giant Panda the Polar Bear the Mountain Gorilla

Animals in Danger



a Climate change is affecting this animal because the ice is melting.



b Climate change is affecting this animal because there are more diseases.



c Climate change is affecting this animal because there is less bamboo.

2 Watch. Then read and circle.

Climate change

Climate change is causing the ice in the ¹ **Antarctic** / **Arctic** to melt and this is a huge problem for Polar Bears. Polar bears use the ice to ² **travel** / **sleep** on every day. Without the ice, it is very difficult for them to ³ **find** / **eat** their food. Climate change is also affecting bamboo forests, because bamboo now isn't growing as ⁴ **slow** / **fast** as it used to grow, so there's ⁵ **less** / **more** bamboo for Giant Pandas to eat. Climate change is causing ⁶ **the Earth** / **forests** to heat up, which is a big problem for Mountain Gorillas, too. ⁷ **Politicians** / **Scientists** think there will be more diseases in the future and that if the gorillas catch these diseases, they won't survive. We ⁸ **will** / **must** all work together to try to slow climate change.

3 Watch. Then listen and answer the questions.

1 Why do Polar Bears need the ice to survive?

They travel across it to find food.

2 What can't Polar Bears do if there isn't enough ice?

3 How is bamboo growing now that is different to how it grew in the past?

4 What percentage of a Giant Panda's diet isn't bamboo?

5 Why do scientists think there will be more diseases in the future?